
 

Important Days of the Week... 

Reception P.E. is on a Wednesday    

morning. Please make sure your child 

comes into school dressed in their PE kit 

or sports clothes and appropriate footwear. 

Please remove any earrings/jewellery before 

school. PE will start on 20.09.23.  

 

Friday - Homework, Reading books and  

Library books to be handed in. 

Homework & Reading books will be given 

out on a Friday and will be due in the 

following Friday. Reading books will be  

given out at after the phonics workshop. 

 

We offer bagels every morning.  

The children have the option of having 

fruit and milk daily.    

Ourselves & Dinosaurs  

 

To begin this half term our topic is 

ourselves. We will then move on to 

Dinosaurs.  

 

In PE we will be focusing on  

Movement and Dance.  

 

In PSHE we will focus on being me 

and celebrating difference.  

 

In Phonics we will be starting our 

Phase 2 sounds. 

 

In Maths we will be looking at 

numbers to 5 and shape and space. 

Reminders 

Please ensure that your child brings to 

school: 

 Labelled water bottle everyday 

 Book bag (everyday) 

 Spare clothes to be kept on pegs. (If 

needed) 

 Appropriate coat  

 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, 

water bottles and  lunchboxes are clearly 

labelled with their full name as these can 

get mixed up. 

Important Dates:  

See Parent notice-boards / class  

dojo / whole school newsletter. 

 

Phonics workshop: Thursday 28th 

September 2023 at 2pm.  

Please feel free to come and see     

us or contact us via class dojo.  

Mr Chatterley and  

Miss Cartwright.  

Autumn Term 

We hope you all had a lovely summer 

and we are excited to welcome your 

child into Reception.  

   The School Day 

Reception children start school at 

8.30am and leave school at 3.00pm.  


